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Bringing Sumo to a Wider Audience 
 

by Mark Buckton 
 
 

SFM has recently learnt that the 
New York based Pangloss Films 
was in Nagoya in late June and 
early July - pre-basho - to work on 
a film on sumo for the globally 
renowned National Geographic 
Channel (TV). 
 
The film, when produced, will aim 

at increasing worldwide awareness 
of the sport of sumo and will 
include a focus on Mongolian 
yokozuna Asashoryu. 
 
 
Keep an eye out for another SFM 
Snippet on scheduled release 
date(s).

 
 
 
 


